
 
Ryan Avenue, Ashmore Park, Wolverhampton, WV11 2QQ 
Email: oakmeadowprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

Phone: (01902) 558517  Fax: (01902) 558520 
Website: www.oakmeadowschool.co.uk 

Head Teacher: Mr S Arnold 
 

September 2020 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
Child’s Name: ___________________________________ 

 
At Oak Meadow, we use information about your child in a number of different ways; we would like your consent for 
some of the ways we use this personal data as detailed below.  If you are not happy for us to use information in the 
ways we list, simply add a cross within the row and we will accommodate your preferences.  Similarly, if you 
change your mind at any time, you can let us know by emailing oakmeadowprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 
calling the school on 01902 558517 or by popping in to the School Office.  

  X 

I am happy for the school to take photos of my child.  

I am happy for photos of my child to be used on the school website.  

I am happy for photos of my child to be used in internal displays.  

I am happy for photos of my child to be used in the media, for example local newspapers.  

I am happy for photos of my child to be used on social media, for example Twitter.  

I am happy for the school to take videos of my child.  

I am happy for the school to use videos of my child for promotional purposes, such as on the school 
website. 

 

Why are we asking for your consent again? 

As part of our commitment to processing personal data fairly and transparently, we want to give you the opportunity to 
remind you of our use of such data.  We would therefore appreciate you taking the time to give consent again, 
returning the form upon its completion to either your child’s class teacher or to the School Office.   
 

We really value using photos of pupils, to be able to show-case what pupils do in school and to show what life at our 
school is like to others; we appreciate you taking the time to give your consent.  Thank you for your support. 
 

Parent/ Carer Signature: ___________________________________ 

 

Date: ____________________________________________________ 

 
 
Yours sincerely,   
Mr S Arnold 

mailto:oakmeadowprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk

